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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Muriel Gray  

Address 
9169 Preference Dr 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3019342260  

Email 
murielk1969@yahoo.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I vehemently oppose a mask mandate for Charles County for myriad reasons. First, cases in the county and state are declining 
rapidly. At this stage, the vast majority of people in the county have already been exposed to the Omicron variant, building a natural 
and long lasting immunity. South African studies have shown that Omicron builds immunity to multiple variants of Covid. Covid is an 
airborne pathogen. Unless the entire community walks around all day, every day in a properly fitted N95 (which would cause a 
whole host of other respiratory problems), makes masking totally ineffective. There have been multiple studies in re the flu which 
showed masking ineffective at mitigating the spread of airborne pathogens. It is ludicrous to think somehow Covid is different. 
Masking has caused mental and emotional trauma to so many already. Stop the insanity and allow your constituents to get back to 
normal, healthy lives. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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